
GSPC Youth Mission Trip Policy 
 

As soon as all expenses are estimated, the cost of the mission trip will be relayed to parents of 

youth in the Good Shepherd Presbyterian Youth group.  The date for payment information will 

be no later than the second Sunday in January, 

 

On the second Sunday in January following worship there will be a parents meeting going over 

the overall cost of the mission trip including the expenses and any financial help that may occur 

from either the mission fund or additional fundraising the youth are involved in. 

 

Funds from the youth mission account will only be provided to those who are active 

participants at Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church youth group and/or are an active 

participant in the youth fundraiser.  A minimum of 2 fundraising opportunities will be offered 

each year. 

 

The first payment (deposit), for the mission trip ensures a spot on the mission trip for a youth.  

Paying the deposit ($50) and submitting the appropriate paper work no later than the first 

week in February, parents are promising to pay for their child’s(ren’s) remaining balance in 

full.  The deposit is nonrefundable. 

 

After the initial deposit deadline, there will be two additional deadlines for payment that must 

be met.   These dates include the first week in March and the first week in April.  Payments will 

vary per child depending on the level of fundraising activity the child was involved in. If 

payments are not submitted in the appropriate time, a $20 late fee will be charged for every 

additional month unpaid. 

 

In addition, both parents and youth must attend the mandatory youth mission trip meeting on 

the second Sunday of June which will be held in the parlor of Good Shepherd Presbyterian 

Church following worship. 

 

If the cost of the mission trip cannot be met, and additional help is needed, please contact the 

Youth Director at Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church prior to the March deadline.  The Youth 

Director will bring the matter to the CE Committee for consideration. 

 

 

The goal of Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church is to allow all youth to attend a meaningful 

spiritual environment in the setting of a mission trip. 

 

Written by John Bailey, Tad Hunt and Rhonda Obermeier. 

Approved by GSPC Session 12/2017 



GSPC 

MISSION TRIP REGISTRATION FORM 
 

NAME ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

AGE _____________     GRADE_____________     T-SHIRT SIZE  ___S     ___M     ___L     ___XL      

 

Allergies or medical problems we need to be aware of ________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Medications ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact _______________________________________  PHONE _______________ 

 

Second Emergency Contact __________________________________PHONE_______________ 

 

MEDICAL INSURANCE___________________________ (Copy of Insurance card needs to be 

attached to “Mission Trip Registration Form”. 

 

 

 By signing below I acknowledge that I have read the “GSPC YOUTH MISSION TRIP POLICY” 

and agree to all that is written therein. 

 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME (PRINT) ________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE __________________________________________________ 

 

DATE ________________________ 

 

 

DEPOSIT PAID __________  CK# ________  CASH_____  DATE ______________ 

FIRST PAYMENT RECEIVED ___________ CK#________ CASH________ DATE_______________ 

FINAL PAYMENT RECEIVED __________CK# _________ CASH________ DATE_______________ 

 


